June 28, 2016 - Board of Supervisors - Minutes

Minutes of the Antrim Township Supervisors
Regular Meeting
June 28, 2016 7:00 PM

The Antrim Township Board of Supervisors met Tuesday, June 28, 2016 at the Antrim Township
Municipal Building, located at 10655 Antrim Church Road, with the following members present: John
Alleman, Chairman; Rick Baer, Vice Chairman; Pat Heraty and Chad Murray. Also attending was: Brad
Graham, Administrator. (Fred Young was absent.)

Alleman called the meeting to order at 7:01 p.m.

Alleman reminded the audience that meetings are audio recorded and posted to the Township website.
Graham opened the meeting with prayer, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.

Alleman called for Public Comment. There was none.

A Heraty/Baer motion passed 4-0 approving the minutes from the June 14, 2016 Regular meeting.

A Heraty/Murray motion passed 4-0 approving payment of the bills on the Treasurer’s reports dated
June 28, 2016.

A Heraty/Murray motion passed 4-0 approving the plan extension request made by Matrix I-81
Logistics Center, which will extend the plan until November 9, 2016. The Planning Commission gave
prior notice before their meeting that they support this extension.

A Baer/Heraty motion passed 4-0 amending a motion from the May 24, 2016 Supervisors meeting
concerning the price for roof repairs to the garage area of the Township building; as the previously
approved amount was for $4,085.00 and the correct amount to be paid to Heritage Roof is $6,880.00

Murray announced that he was contacted by JWP Environmental concerning an access dwellings
situation and has requested a meeting to discuss with the Supervisors and review the Township
ordinance as it relates to this issue.

Heraty thanked staff for the removal of the old shed at the Community Park and the installation of the
new shed, adding that it is in a good location and looks nice.

Hearty asked the Administrator to inquire from the Zoning Officer what the conditional use
requirements would be for temporary signage for Keystone Fireworks for 30-45 days.

Alleman called for Public Comment. Robert Smith asked what JWP stood for in Supervisor Murray’s
comments. The Administrator explained that JWP were the initials of the Sewer Enforcement Officer

(SEO) for the Township, John W. Piper.

A Heraty/Murray motion passed 4-0 to adjourn the Regular Session at 7:07 p.m.



Respectfully submitted,

Jennifer Becknell
Board of Supervisors Secretary
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